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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/087 
 
Subject: Learning Disabilities Services 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Please refer to requesters template enclosed. 
 
Clarification received 05/06/23: please include people with a 
learning disability who are eligible for continuing healthcare in 
your response 

Please find attached completed template. 
 
The information included within the response template relates to 
BNSSG ICB funded cases only. Information on Local Authority 
funded cases will need to be sourced directly from the three Local 
Authorities.  
 
The ICB has supressed patient numbers less than 10. Low numbers 
may make patients identifiable. Medical information is considered 
special category data and the ICB must take steps to ensure that 
disclosure of this data is undertaken fairly. 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 30th June 2023 and has been approved for release by Rosi Shepherd, 
Chief Nursing Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 




